

State of New Mexico

VIRONMENT DEPARTMEN®

Harold Runnels Building 1190 St. Francis Drive, P.O. Box 26110 Santa Fe, New Mexico 87502 (505) 827-2850



February 24, 1992

Colonel David E. Benson, Commander Cannon Air Force Base Headquarters 27th Combat Support Group DEEV Cannon Air Force Base, New Mexico 87413

Receipt of Melrose AFR Permit Fee

NM5572124456

Dear Colonel Benson,

The New Mexico Environment Department has received Cannon Air Force Base's \$19,000. payment for the Melrose Air Force Range's Resource Conservation and Recovery Act permit fee. Technical review of the Permit Application, Part B, will now begin.

Following the technical review, a draft permit will be written and presented for public comment. A final permit will then be issued after comments are considered for incorporation into the draft permit.

If you have any questions concerning the permitting process, please do not hesitate to contact Mr. Tom Tatkin or Dr. Herb Grover at 827-4300.

Sincerely,

Edward L. Horst, Program Manager

Hazardous & Radioactive Materials Bureau

ELH/tt

Jim Richards, CAFB xc:

Vera Wood, CAFB



AIR FORCE

6694-08083286

Check No.



92 02 13

Pay to

the order of STATE OF NEW MEXICO ENVIRONMENT DEPARTMENT 1190 ST FRANCIS DR. P.O. BOM 26110 SANTA FE, NM 87502

SM1842

*NINETEEN THOU DOLLARS AHOS *NO CENTS*

\$*19:000.00**

VOID AFTER ONE YEAR



#000000518# OBOB32862#